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Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 

   

To: Albrecht Oehler  Convenor, ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC25/WG3 
albrecht.oehler@fh-reutlingen.de 

  

CC: 

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@avagotech.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

Chad Jones Chair, IEEE P802.3bt Task Force 
cmjones@cisco.com  

Alan Flatman Liaison, IEEE 802.3 & ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC25/WG3 
a_flatman@tiscali.co.uk  

   

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
dlaw@hpe.com  

   

Subject: Liaison to ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25/WG3 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Interim meeting, Atlanta, GA USA, 21st January 2016 
 

Dear Dr. Oehler,  

IEEE 802.3 would like to thank you for your reply 25N2457. Thank you for providing some 
options to measure the cabling channel DCR/m. 

Also, you mentioned that you expect your document to be elevated to a DTR in March 2016. 
We will reference this DTR as you indicate this is a technically stable document. This works 
very well for our IEEE P802.3bt timeline, which shows IEEE P802.3bt going to sponsor ballot 
in March of 2017 with the goal of being ratified in early 2018. The group would appreciate a 
copy of the latest draft of ISO/IEC 29125 for review. 

Sincerely, 

David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802. 
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